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THANKS GEORGE

4th years

For sending in a picture and getting involved 
in our Random Acts of Wildness. George is a 
valued member of staff and as an avid rower - 
he knows the benefits of getting outdoors and 
into the wilds of The River Liffey.

Students - you can send your wild and/or 
random acts to lryan@instituteofeducation.ie

THE BUZZ
NEWSLETTER        THEINSTITUTEOFEDUCATIONDUBLIN

Our 4th years loved the Burning House Productions film 
workshops which took place this month. The workshops 
are taught by industry professionals who work in the Irish 
and UK film industry. Emmet Kelly had this to say about 
our students:
“I must say your students were fantastic. A real credit to 

your school. Very articulate, imaginative and just great 

attitudes. I have told them if they want to make a sixty 

second short film over the next few days or weeks just 

send them to you to send onto me and I will evaluate 

them.”

Tallaght University Hospital Virtual Event  was on 
this week, with topics like “Being a Surgeon in 2021 
and beyond” and “A day in the life of an 
Occupational Therapist” - it was as varied as it was 
interesting.

Random acts of Wildness



Guidance

Welcome Back 4th & 5th years! We are excited 
to have you back on campus. Remember to 
sign up for an appointment if there is 
anything we can support you with.

6th years
PLC colleges are all open for applications and 
provide a huge number of progression 
opportunities into Higher Education. In order 
to secure as many offers for yourself as 
possible in late summer, it is well worth 
considering a PLC as part of your ‘application 
package’ for 2021. 

5th Years
Applying for College in the US? Any student 
considering applying to the US in 2022 should 
register for an SAT. There are two test dates 
coming up:  May 8th & June 5th in St Andrews 
College, Booterstown Avenue, Dublin. Test 
Centre Number 58219. You can register at: 
collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/sat/register 

Have a great week

HI STUDENTS

Gach bliain bíonn seachtain na Gaeilge ann.
Iarraimid ar gach duine, idir dhaltaí agus 
mhúinteoiri,  cúpla rud a rá gach lá.

Ask your teacher “Conas atá tú” - 
And listen to the response.

Why not try and have a ciorcal comhrá, a 
conversation group where you spend cúpla 
nóimead ag caint as Gaeilge. 

        Remember,
Beatha teanga í a labhairt and is linn féin í. 
Bímis á labhairt!

Beatha 
teanga í a 
labhairt

Seachtain na Gaeilge

SAT

4th & 5th
Welcome back to school


